
 
 

 

S T .  H E L E N S  C I T Y  C O U N C I L  

 
NOTICE OF POTENTIAL QUORUM 

 
 
Members of the St. Helens City Council, possibly constituting a quorum, may attend a Community 

Leader Reception on Tuesday, December 5, 2023, at 6:30 p.m. This is an event for invited local 

leaders. The Council will not deliberate towards nor make a decision. The event will be held at the 

PCC/OMIC Training Center in Scappoose.  

 

For further information, please contact Deputy City Recorder Lisa Scholl at 503-366-8216 or by email 

at lscholl@sthelensoregon.gov.   

 
 
Lisa Scholl 
Deputy City Recorder 
December 4, 2023 
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